STG Logistics

.= OurPeople Are the Difference

NOTICE: Temporary Disruption at Port of LA and Oakland
Terminals

Dear Business Partner,

It has been brought to our attention that the yard workers at Port of LA (Terminal 300 -
Fenix Marine and Terminal 400 - APM) and at Port of Oakland have ceased their operations
for the time being. We are actively monitoring this situation to minimize any potential impact

on your shipments. Our team will keep you informed of any updates as soon as new
information becomes available.

If you have any questions or concemns, please do not hesitate to reach out to our local STG
contact.
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